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DEAR CLIENT/RELATION,  
 
WE ARE ALWAYS THERE FOR YOU, even in times of uncertainty.   
 
At HBN Law & Tax we live up to our promise: Our team, all legal services we provide, 
the online systems that support the everyday business – they are up and running. 
We were prepared for this state of emergency, long before it hit us. 
Notwithstanding the governmental measures taken in the several jurisdictions in 
which HBN Law & Tax provides legal and tax services, HBN Law & Tax remains 
open for business and available to our clients as follows: 

• Our physical offices are temporarily closed; 
• Our legal and tax professionals are working from home, they can be reached 

during business hours on their mobile phones and at all times via their e-mail 
addresses https://hbnlawtax.com/people; 

• Communications with our clients remain protected under applicable 
professional privilege rules as well as security protocols of our cloud-based 
service providers; 

• All general and administrative inquiries can be submitted to 
info@hbnlawtax.com / tax@hbnlawtax.com  or your direct contact per 
respective e-mail addresses. 
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You can count on us to stand by your side and help you manoeuvre through this 
storm.  
 
We thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation, while we continue 
to offer you the same service as you are used to. We will update this message as 
needed. 
 
Take care and do reach out to us! 
 
The president of the managing board of HBN Law & Tax  
 
Eric de Vries  
 


